
Attachment G. Postcard reminder/thank you.

Reading level: 7.2

Dear [Survey participant],

About two weeks ago, we mailed you a health survey.  The health survey is for those who lived 
or worked at Camp Lejeune or Camp Pendleton in 1987 or before.  
If you have already completed the survey on line or returned it to us in the mail, please accept 
our sincere thanks. We are especially grateful to you for sharing your information. It is only with
your help that we can learn more about ways to improve health and prevent disease in the future. 
If you have not completed the survey, please do so today.  

If you did not receive a survey, or if it was misplaced, please call us at 1-800-xxx-xxxx so we 
can mail you another copy. If you prefer, you can answer the survey on line at www.xxx.com. 
Your personal identification number (PIN) is xxx. This PIN is needed to access the survey over 
the internet. Please only complete one survey – either on line or by hard copy.

Sincerely,

ATSDR Official

http://www.xxx.com/

